
Teri,  

 

To complete the remaining 20% of my water conservation measures, I need approximately 2,500 linear 

feet of PVC pipe. In 2021, all industries have been experiencing volatility in supply issues and as a result 

costs have increased exponentially and supply has been limited, with suppliers severely limiting quantities 

customers can purchase. As a result, I was unable to complete construction of my conservation measures 

by September 30, 2021, which was granted from my previous extension request. I have completed 

approximately 80% of the conversion to drip irrigation, which included building a pond and associated 

plumbing. Since suppliers are limiting large quantity purchases, I would like to see if costs normalize as 

supply increases before investing further into the infrastructure.  Please extend the deadline to September 

30, 2023.  

Thank you for your assistance.  

Regards,  

 

Tim Foley 
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